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/23 WOODLAND AVENUE. WESTWOOQ NEWJERSEY 

June 14, 1960 

Dr. G. Reber 
P.O. Box 2 
Green Bank, 'west Virginia 

Dear Dr. Reber: 

In response to your letter of 8 June 1960 we are returning 
under separate cover the remaining charcoal from your 
last sample. 

Sincerely yours, 

ISOTOPES, INC. 

II/dk-d~~~-
Milton Trautman 
Research Scientist 
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